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Message 

from the 

Grand 

Knight 

 
Brother 
Knights, 
 

Last month was very busy 
with some great programs, thanks 
for all your help. I look forward to 
hearing the final reports from the 
program directors this month. I 
heard good things from the parish 
regarding the Pasta Dinner, and it 
was fun seeing Father there.  

It was great seeing the 
friendly faces and generosity of the 
community at the Measure Up 
Campaign, where Brother Bob 
Brehm’s trunk looked like a casino 
at the end of the night with a big 
box of loose bills and about fifteen 
pounds of change, all to benefit the 
Special Olympics. 

Thanks to John Umpleby 
and the many volunteers who 
helped and gave blood, the 
community blood drive, sponsored 
by the Knights, was a success. 
Although some appointments 
didn’t show, they were met with 
walk-ins two to one. In spite of 
eight deferrals, the Red Cross 
banked 21 units and wants to 
schedule again in July. 

Thanks very much for your 
service and fellowship.  

May the Lord continue to 
bless you, 
 

Dave Davisson, Grand Knight 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. 
Peregrine 

Laziosi 
Priest 

1260-1345 
May 16 

 
He was 
born in 
Forli, Itally 
in 1260. As 
a young 
man he was 
a member 
of an anti-Catholic party until he 
encountered St. Philip Benizi, the 
head of the Servite order, who had 
been sent to try to reconcile the 
divided community. While trying to 
preach in Forli, Philip was heckled 
and even struck by Peregrine, who 
was overcome by political fervor. 
But that moment also changed 
Peregrine. He began to channel 
his energies in new directions, 
engaged in good works and 
eventually joined the Servites in 
Siena and went on to be ordained 
a priest. Returning to his home 
town, he founded a new Servite 
house there and became well 
known for his preaching and 
holiness as well as his devotion to 
the sick and poor.  

One of the special 
penances he imposed on himself 
was standing whenever it was not 
necessary to sit. Over time, 
Peregrine developed varicose 
veins and, in turn, cancer of the 
foot. The wound became painful 
and diseased and all medical 
treatment failed. The local surgeon 
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determined the only cure was 
amputation of the leg.  

Tradition has it that the 
night before surgery was 
scheduled ,Peregrine spent much 
time in prayer before the crucified 
Jesus, asking God to heal him if it 
was God’s will to do so. Falling 
asleep at one point, Peregrine had 
a vision of the crucified Jesus 
leaving the cross and touching his 
cancerous leg. When Peregrine 
awoke, the wound was healed and 
his foot and leg, seemingly 
miraculously cured, were saved. 
He lived another 20 years. 
Peregrine was canonized in 1726. 
 

 

OLP Knights Annual 
Measure-Up Collection 

 
On Saturday, May 2, the OLP 
Knights braved on-coming traffic at 
Henderson and High Streets to 
participate in our annual Measure-
Up Collection to benefit 
Columbus Special Olympics. 
Collections totaled $2,092.                  
A great time was had by all – and 
for a great cause.   
 
Many thanks for all who helped 
collect. Thanks also to Chris 
George who provided the photos. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Said by Mother Teresa 
 

“You can pray while you work. 
Work doesn't stop prayer and 
prayer doesn't stop work. It 
requires only that small raising 
of the mind to Him."   
 

Blessed Teresa of Calcutta 
 

 

 
 

Knights of Columbus  
Ohio License Plates  

Now Available 
 

Show you are proud to be a Knight 
by purchasing one of the special 
Kinghts of Columbus Ohio 
license plates. These may be 
obtained through the Bureau of 
Motor Vehicles, either on-line or 
through a Deputy Registrar.  

 
 

Announcements! 
 

Brothers, 
Please 

Join Us! 
 

Please try to 
attend the 
monthly meetings. We do need 
your ideas to help us grow. Please 
join us at the monthly meeting 
and share your ideas. The 
General Meetings are held on the 
third Tuesday of each month at 
7:00 PM now in the Old Rectory. 
Mark your calendar or log the 

dates in your smarty phone! The 
dates for future OLP Council 
meetings are: 
 

May 19, 2015 
June 16, 2015 
July 21, 2015 

 
Rosary Service 

 
The Rosary is said in the church 
before the General Meeting. Arrive 
at the meeting by 6:30 PM. All 
members are encouraged to 
participate. Bring your Rosary. 
 

New Meeting Location 
 
From now until further notice we 
will be meeting in the Old Rectory. 
We will continue to put notices on 
the doors to the Gathering Space 
directing members to the new 
location.  Please join us at the new 
meeting site. 
 

 
Wanted – New Members 

 
The Grand 
Knight has 
asked each 
member to 
bring in one 
new member 
this year! 
ASK –  “Why 
aren’t you a 
member of 
the OLP 
Knights?” Share the experience 
of a lifetime. A new member 
needs to complete a Form 100. 
Help us continue to grow our 
Council. If you need applications or 
recruiting information, please 
contact Trustee Bob Brehm at 
bbrehm5859@gmail.com  
 

Scheduled First Degree 
 
May 21, 2015 – (Thurs) St. 
Elizabeth Church, 6077 Sharon 
Woods Blvd., Columbus, OH 
43229. Contact Chris Damico at 
614-890-4288.  Candidate Call at 
7:00 PM. 
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June 22, 2015 – (Mon) St. Andrew 
Parish, Bryce Eck Activity Center, 
3880 Reed Road, Upper Arlington, 
Ohio. Contact Tom Daily at 614-
216-5092. Candidate call at 7:00 
AM. 
 
Please Note:  Dress code for any 
degree ceremony is Business 
Casual – no shorts, gym shoes 
or sandals. Also, candidates 
must be accompanied by 
sponsor or council 
representative. 
 

 
From the 
Editor’s 

Desk 
 

The deadline 
for submitting 
information 
for the 
newsletter is the 1

st
 of each 

month. Let me know if there is 
something you wish publicized. 
You can reach me by email at 
FCoolavin@aol.com or by phone 
at 614-268-4166. 
 

 

Catholic History Timeline 
 

 
 
480 – Birth of St. Benedict of 
Nursia (d. 543), founder of 
Western monasticism and 
originator of the Benedictine Rule. 
  
484 – Beginning of Acacian 
Schism. Pope Felix III 
excommunicates Patriarch Acacia 
of Constantinople for signing the 
Henoticon, a vague document, 
which contained no heretical 
statement, but did not condemn 
Monophytism. It was intended by 
the Emperor Zeno to be a 
compromise formula of faith to 
please both Catholics and 
Monophysites. 

491 – The Armenian Church 
secedes from the Church of Rome 
and Constantinople. 
  
492-496 – Pope Gelasius I. He 
was also a staunch defender of the 
papal office during the Acacian 
Schism.  
 
494 – Some persecuted bishops of 
North Africa are recalled from 
exile.  
 
496 – Pope Anastasius II begins 
his reign (-498).  
 
496 – Clovis, king of the Franks, 
converts to Catholicism. When his 
troops appear to be losing against 
the Alemanni at Strasbourg, he 
invokes the God of his Catholic 
wife Clotilda to give him victory. He 
is baptized by St. Remi, and brings 
the Franks to the Catholic fold, the 
first barbarian people to adopt 
Catholicism.  
  
http://catholicbridge.com/catholic/ti
meline_of_catholic_church.php 
 

 

 
 
Continued prayers are requested 
for Past Grand Knight Lou Griffith 
and his family. 
 
Please pray for the sick and 
deceased members of our Council. 
 
Please pray for our retired priests 
and religious. They need our 
prayers and support. 
 
Please pray daily for the many 
Christian victims of religious 
persecution around the world. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

For Your 
Benefit 
By:  Mark 
Mandel 

 
As a father, 
you worry 
about your children and do 
everything you can to protect 
them. You try to raise them right 
and make sure they are prepared 
to become adults. But have you 
ever thought about buying life 
insurance for your child?  

When you insure a child, 
you are protecting his or her future. 
Did you know that one out of every 
six adults get rated, postponed, or 
denied for insurance coverage? If 
you purchase a policy for your 
child from the Knights of Columbus 
with a guaranteed purchase 
option, it guarantees that more 
insurance can be purchased for 
that child at certain set dates, 
without proving insurability.  

Unfortunately, as fathers 
we don’t have a crystal ball, and 
we don’t know what the future may 
have in store for our children’s 
health. But did you know that right 
now you can purchase a child’s 
policy, in many cases, for less than 
$10 a month?  

I’ve heard it said that 
people don’t want to “profit” from 
the death of a child, so they won’t 
purchase coverage on their 
children. God forbid something 
tragic happens, those funds can 
come in handy at a time when 
finances will be the last thing on a 
parent’s mind. I have never heard 
a story about someone who 
regretted buying coverage on their 
child.  

Contact me today to 
discuss the many policy options for 
child plans, including 10- and 20-
Pay life insurance.  Call Mark 
Mandel at 614-308-2294 or email 
me at 
markmandel10759@gmail.com 
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